

January 2, 1964

Mr. M. Feurstein
850 - 7th Avenue
New York City

Dear Moe:

The Indian situation is much too extensive to be discussed over long distance telephone.

We are now heading to a point where, I fear, we shall have to "fish or cut bait."

I would suggest that when you see Dr. Weiss next you receive from him an intensive report, and after that we may have to meet with the Overseas Commission for a final decision.

Sincerely,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff

Encls